ARCHDIOCESE OF MIAMI

DEPARTMENT OF SCHOOLS
SUPERINTENDENT

April 17, 2020

TO ALL THE PARENTS

Dear Parents,

Please know that all of your families are in our prayers during these changing times. it is difficult to plan
when things continue to change.

We have heard from parents, principals, and teachers on the “new normal” which requires all of us to
plan, review, and adjust.

The last day of school for the Archdiocese of Miami is June 3, 2020. As of today, April 17, students will
continue with the virtual learning through June 3 to complete the 2019-20 school year. Please note that

we are following the state updates daily. If things change, you will be notified immediately.

May the peace and the blessings of the risen Lord be with each of us as we continue to form a new
vision of excellence for Catholic schools in the Archdiocese of Miami.

Please continue to be safe.

S A

Kim Pryzbylski

Superintendent
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